
Board Meeting 5/30/24 

The meeting started at 5:00pm and adjourned at 6:15pm. 

 

Community Policies and Architectural Standards: The Board met to review Community Policies and 
Architectural Standards. The updated version can be reviewed on Heritageparkhoa.net. 

 

Park Project: Tom has scheduled a meeting time for association members to give input on what 
additions (Playground structure etc.) they would like to see. 

 

Park Sign: The board discussed what action should be taken against TFG Systems (Owner Dale Rene) 
regarding the contracted and purchased ($3900.00) Heritage Park sign that was never received. The 
decision was not to file a small claim as the LLC has been dissolved and the filing would be a waste of 
community funds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


